4 OPTUM

PROVIDER ALERT

Eating Disorder Treatment: Intensive Outpatient Program

(IOP) and Partial Hospitalizations Program (PHP)
June 15, 2020

Alert Summary: This Provider Alert announces that IOP and PHP level of care can be delivered to
treat members with Eating Disorders.

Dear Provider,

Thank you for your continued partnership as we enhance the continuum of care for behavioral health services
in Idaho. Effective July 1, 2020, IOP and PHP level of care can be delivered to treat members with Eating
Disorders.

Fee Schedule:
The table below provides the billing information for Eating Disorder IOP and PHP levels of care:

Rev Code | HCPCS | Modifier | Description Unit Rate
(Facility) | Code

(Group)
905 N/A U4 IOP Eating Disorder per diem | $300.00
913 H0035 | U4 PHP Eating Disorder per diem | $586.15

Per Diem Rate: Except for the psychiatric provider services and medication management, all services are
included in the per diem rate and should be provided to the member as part of the IOP or PHP program.

The Idaho Medicaid Supplemental Clinical Criteria (Optum Idaho Level of Care Guidelines and Provider
Manual are available on the Optum Idaho website at optumidaho.com for additional information on IOP and
PHP levels of care. Additionally, please refer to the Provider Alert — “New Services Implementation” on
December 2, 2019 for more information on PHP.

Thank you,
The Optum Idaho Team
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